
Courtesy Call to the Honourable Henry Puna,  

Prime Minister of the Cook Islands 
 

On 5 August at 11:30am, Ambassador Takata paid a courtesy call to Prime 

Minister Henry Puna and conveyed his congratulations on the 50 anniversary of 

self-government of the Cook Islands.  Ambassador Takata also conveyed his 

hopes to further strengthen the relationship of both two countries.  Prime 

Minister Puna expressed his congratulations on the presentation of the 

credentials of Ambassador Takata, and further expressed his appreciation for 

Japan’s assistance which has been of great importance to the Cook Islands.   
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